
Letter of Objection 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Local Government Office Name] 

[Office Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally express my objection to the proposed budget cuts outlined in the recent 

local government budget proposal. As a resident of [Your Local Area], I am deeply concerned 

about the potential impact these cuts will have on our community. 

The proposed cuts to [specific services or programs affected] represent a significant threat to the 

quality of life in our area, as these services are essential for [mention reasons such as public 

safety, education, health services, etc.]. Reducing funding in these areas would not only diminish 

the services available to residents but could also lead to long-term negative consequences that 

could affect our community's growth and stability. 

I urge you to reconsider the proposed budget cuts and seek alternative solutions that do not 

compromise essential services. We, as a community, deserve adequate funding for [mention 

specific programs or needs], and I believe prioritizing these will lead to a stronger and more 

resilient local government. 

Thank you for considering my views on this matter. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


